
Dear Office Visitor: 

 

This office is practicing social distancing strategies as have been 
recommended to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. Please consider if 
this visit is essential or whether your business can be handled via phone or 
email. If you are delivering paperwork, please use one of the envelopes 
provided and slide it under the door. 

Thank you. 

 

School of Fine & Performing Arts 
Office of the Dean 

Contact Information 

 

Main Office Phone:  845-257-3860 
Main Office Fax: 845-257-3859 
 
Email: Joy Jenners, Administrative Assistant 2 
  jennersj@newpaltz.edu 
 
  Jeni Mokren, Dean 
  mokrenj@newpaltz.edu 
 
  Thomas Albrecht, Assistant Dean 
  albrecht@newpaltz.edu 
 
  Maria Bedo-Calhoun, Assistant to the Dean 
  bedom@newpaltz.edu 
 
  Russell Thompson, Box Office Manager and Events Coordinator 
  thompsor@newpaltz.edu 


